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Catholic Health Closing Springville OB/GYN Center 
 

Due to industry-wide staffing challenges and the availability of comprehensive women’s health services 

in the local community, Catholic Health is closing its Springville OB/GYN Center at 27 Franklin Street on 

June 15, 2023. Patients are being referred to OB/GYN Associates of WNY, a women’s health practice 

located less than a half-mile away at 210 East Main Street in Springville. OB/GYN Associates of WNY 

is affiliated with Catholic Health and provides GYN surgery and Labor & Delivery services at Mercy 

Hospital of Buffalo. 

 

All patients at Springville OB/GYN have been notified of the closure. In addition to OB/GYN Associates 

of WNY, patients were also provided with referral information for Trinity Medical OB/GYN, a practice 

network with offices in East Aurora and West Seneca, and other OB/GYN providers affiliated with 

Catholic Health.   

 

Catholic Health will not be renewing its lease on the Franklin Street medical office, which also houses   

a Suboxone clinic for substance use treatment. Patients at the clinic, which is also closing June 15, were 

referred to nearby providers as well as the Mercy Comprehensive Care Center in Buffalo.  

 

The three staff members currently working at the Springville site have been offered other positons in 

Catholic Health.  
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